
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE 

London Road 
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Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes                                        

 

 
17 May 2019  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Anti-Bullying Training Day – Thursday 27 June 2019 

 
The Buckingham School is sending ten students to attend an anti-bullying training day at Aylesbury 
Vale Academy, on Thursday 27 June 2019. We are delighted to let you know that your child has 
been selected to represent our School in this event. 
 
The training day is an annual event organised by the Diana Award Anti-Bullying Campaign. 
Recognising that we live in a diverse and increasingly technologically aware society, this training 
day is aimed at raising awareness of bullying issues and promoting the skills needed to support 
others whilst minimising re-occurrence. 
 
Students are required to wear school uniform and are expected to behave impeccably whilst 
representing the school.  They also need to bring with them a packed lunch and drink. 
 
We will aim to leave at 8:10am and return to school at around 16:20. Please ensure their 
transportation to and from school is organised by yourselves.  
 
Attached to this letter is a parental consent form to be completed and returned to Mrs Wallace by 
Friday 24 May.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
awallace@buckinghamschool.org  

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs Wallace 
Student Voice Coordinator 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Parent / Carer Consent 
 

I would / would not like my child to participate in the Anti-Bullying Training Day on Thursday 27 June 
2019 
 
Parent / Carer signature: _________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
 
 
Pupil Name: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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